July 10, 2020

BOCCE NEWS

By Barbara Orlando

Helen Paris, Online Reservations coordinator for the Bocce Club

Welcome to Helen Paris, our new Reservation Coordinator!

The bocce courts are open for limited play and around 100 members have already registered to use
the new online ‘reserve a court’ system. Courts can only be booked using the online system in order
to ensure Monitors are available to meet the Covid-19 requirements.

Many thanks to David Cook, for setting up our new system and placing it on the club’s website with
how-to instructions. Many thanks also to Helen, who has taken on the task of making sure everything
runs smoothly going forward. Thank you to George Paris, for making sure we have monitors (required
to play). Also, thank you to Court Manager, Paul Andersen, for making sure the courts are ready for
play.

As in anything new, there are always questions and a few kinks to be worked out. Helen is there
for you, and will make sure you have help with questions or problems in using our club’s new system.
Visit the club’s website at www.villagesbocceclub.com and just follow the guidelines listed.

Please while at the courts, remember that 6 ft. distancing must be practiced and use masks where
required. Safety for all those using the courts is our main goal and continued objective.




